
 

 

 

Friday 23rd February 2024 

Dear parents/carers,  

At Pinfold Street, we are celebrating  
World Book Day on Friday 8th March 2024. 

  

On a previous newsletter, the calendar stated that World Book Day was on Thursday 7th March, 

however, we are now going to celebrate it on Friday 8th March. This means that the whole 

school can enjoy all the activities on the same day, as some children go swimming on Thursday. 

To celebrate our love of reading, children can choose to come to school dressed as a book 

character or in their pyjamas (ready for a bedtime story). Parents/carers, please recycle 

costumes that children already have or create a homemade costume.  

Another way to celebrate our love of reading, children and their families can take part in a 

World Book Day ‘story in a box’ project. Children can choose any box they like to recreate the 

characters, setting or a scene from one of their favourite books. We encourage the idea of ‘junk 

modelling’ and to recycle materials where possible. We would like children to bring their ‘story 

in a box’ to share with their class on World Book Day.  

Here are a few ideas that other schools have created in previous years:  

I am looking forward to seeing everyone get involved and celebrating books. 

Kind regards, 

 
 
Mrs Singleton 

 

         


